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NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC UNDER TITLE VI 

MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF 

TRANSPORTATION 

The Maryland Department of Transportation operates its programs and services 

without regard to race, color and national origin in accordance with Title VI of the 

Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes she or he has been aggrieved by any 

unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may file a complaint with the 

Maryland Department of Transportation. 

For more information on the Maryland Department of Transportation civil rights 

program, and the procedures to file a complaint, contact the Title VI Program 

Manager, 1-888-713-1414; Maryland Relay Customer Service 1-800-552-7724 

or 410-865-1021 (Voice); email TSOTitleVI@mdot.maryland.gov; or visit the 

Maryland Department of Transportation’s Office of Diversity and Equity at 7201 

Corporate Center Drive, Hanover, MD 21076. For more information, visit     

Title VI Resources - MDOT (maryland.gov) 

A complainant may file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit 

Administration by filing a complaint with the Office of Civil Rights, Attention: 

Title VI Program Coordinator, East Building, 5th Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey 

Ave., SE, Washington, DC 20590. 

If information is needed in another language, contact Schreiber Translations, Inc., 

1-800-822-3213, or Ad-Astra, 301-408-4242 or 1-800-308-4807. 
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